P.O. ANERLEY, South Coast, Natal.

19th October, 1952.



Dear Dr. van der Poel,

Many thanks for your letter of October 8.

I enclose for you copies of several letters, mostly of course from Smuts to Hofmeyr, but one or two duplicates kept by Hoffie of letters he wrote to Smuts. There may be more, in which case you will get them. I shall also look forward to receiving any further material from you in your own good time.

I would also be grateful to receive from you a few details about the Leipoldt to whom Smits wrote on 24.2.24. Do you know how old Leipoldt was then?

Yours sincerely,